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05/12/2023  10:48:572023/4588/P OBJNOT S Migou At present we are surrounded by 4 major builds on this road that have been ruining the residents lives for circa 

4-5 months. 

No planning letters were posted by the council and the residents are being driven mad as hours are not 

adhered to, all attempts to address noise pollution/vibrations and inescapable 'demolition dust' inside our 

homes have not been adhered to. 

Quite frankly we're all losing sleep and peace for months on end as Camden council dish out permissions left, 

right and centre without a cohesive thought as to how many we're ALREADY dealing with, how long we've had 

to and what impact this has on our quality of life, especially as someone with disabilities if it is allowed to 

continue en mass repeatedly. 

My bedroom wall has been up against a raw demolition site for months at #39 and has already caused one 

tenant to have to move. I don't want to have to either. More consideration needs to be taken for existing 

residents as none has been extended so far and I'm not in the minority with this opinion.
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